
Town of Glastonbury 

Legal Notice 

Pursuant to Sec. 9-168b of the Connecticut General Statutes, I have received 

notice from the Democratic and Republican Registrars of Voters that there is no suitable 

polling location in Voting Districts #2, 4 and 9 for voting.  For Voting District #2, the 

Registrars have designated an adjacent polling location at the Hebron Avenue School, 

1363 Hebron Avenue, for Voting District #4, the Registrars have designated an adjacent 

polling location at the Gideon Welles School, 1029 Neipsic Road, and for Voting District 

#9, the Registrars have designated an adjacent polling location at the Hopewell School, 

1068 Chestnut Hill Road,  This designation is effective for the August 9, 2022 

Democratic and Republican Primaries and shall continue until further notice. 

Dated at Glastonbury, CT this 5th day of May 2022. 

      Michelle M. Krampitz, CCTC 

      Town Clerk 

 

 


